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13/04/2022  20:44:302021/6286/P SUPPRT Frederic Batoua As a local resident, I am supportive of the planning application and in particular the removal of the trees at the 

front garden and the overall tree planting programme proposed by the arboricultural report. 

The current front garden setting is not maintained and very ugly at the outset. Also creating less paved area is 

a plus for the front garden. 

I am also supportive of the first floor terrace as the recent COVID years have shown the importance of outside 

space for general mental health.
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